Memorandum No. 23-09

DATE: February 14, 2023

TO: City Commission

THRU: Greg Harrison, City Manager

FROM: Christopher Schlageter, CGC, Project Manager

Background

The City solicited ITB T-01-23, to perform installation of new Paspalum grass at the city's Pines Golf course. Unfortunately, on December 27, 2022, the city did not receive any bids. Based on the circumstance of events, staff is requesting to waiver further bidding and enter into a Service Contract with Country Club Services, Inc. Country Club Services has provided work for similar services on the Pines course in the past and city staff deemed their work to be exemplary.

Request for Approval

Staff is seeking City Commission approval to execute a Service Agreement in the amount of \$1,553,370.00 to Country Club Services, Inc., to provide re-grassing and additional related services at the Pompano Beach Pines Golf Course. This work is funded from CIP 22-140, Account#302-7697-576.65-12.